
PUBLIC NOTICE OF SELECTION OF PROJECT BASED VOUCHERS (PBV) 

PROPOSALS – March 2022 

In accordance with 24 CFR 983.51(d), the Loudoun County Department of Housing and 

Community Development, a Public Housing Agency (PHA) for the purpose of administering the 

Federal Housing Choice Voucher program of which the Project-Based Voucher (PBV) program 

is a part, hereby provides public notice of the selection of PBV proposals to provide housing 

under the PBV program. All submitted PBV proposals were evaluated in accordance with the 

Loudoun County Project-Based Voucher Administrative Plan adopted by the Board of 

Supervisors on May 3, 2016, as may have been subsequently revised. The selected PBV 

proposals are as follows: 

 

Project Owner Number of PBV Units 

Sommerset Retirement 

Community 

Loudoun Senior LLC 10 

Waxpool Apartments Good Works, LP and Green 

Street Housing, LLC 

8 

 

Selection records and documentation for the basis of selection of the above-referenced PBV 

proposal are available for public inspection at the Loudoun County Department of Housing and 

Community Development, 106 Catoctin Circle SE, Leesburg, Virginia, from 8:30am to 5:00pm, 

Monday through Friday. Inquiries by email can be directed to hcv@loudoun.gov or by telephone 

to 703-737-8213. 
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